
Admissions Committee

Current members: Hermann Albrecht, Federico Muñoz & Pablo Roig (proposed chair).

We have invited Patricia Magalhaes and Joel Jones to join. We are very glad both have accepted.

Report: The admissions committee of LAA-HECAP (AC) has continued inviting active members in 
these topics of the LA community to join the association. This has been done both privately (when we 
noticed someone in particular was missing) and including the link to apply for membership, 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeY5pkzAMfmq-
CjSlsdg3L3FZHTwMX667HHa_6xsRlSPNqbvw/viewform , in e-mails to the LAA-HECAP mailing 
list (where it was requested that information was shared with e. g. younger members of their research 
groups that did not know about the association). As a result of this, currently (numbers checked with 
Arturo Sánchez Pineda) there are 586 in the list (that already appears on the laa-hecap webpage, 
https://www.laa-hecap.org/ ), which was also debugged to avoid repetitions and inactive e-mails. In this
task we acknowledge the work of the Communications Committee, where Arturo Sánchez Pineda has 
helped us and Rogério Rosenfeld a lot. We plan to continue working similarly in the future, although 
we are of course open to new interesting ideas that can arise in the General Assembly of LAA-HECAP 
that will be held Nov. 7, 2024, as part of the XV Latin-American Symposium on High-Energy Physics 
(SILAFAE), https://indico.nucleares.unam.mx/event/2125/ .

Plan for the next period:

• To continue inviting active members in HECAP topics of the LA community to join the 

association throughout the application link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeY5pkzAMfmq-

CjSlsdg3L3FZHTwMX667HHa_6xsRlSPNqbvw/viewform.

• To work in synergy with the Communication Committee and keep the list of associate members 

updated and public on the LAA-HECAP website https://www.laa-hecap.org/ .

• To work in synergy with JEDI and Statistics Committees by sharing the database and 

interchanging data.
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